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Dear Secretary, 2lst May, 1982. 

Insur 

Thank you for your ote regar4ing the above. I rea i e we 
have to be patient, bu I f el that time i runn ng out sine our 
stud nt ar going o b on the ards full-time for ix we s as soon 
as their exams are over, and we are particularly anxious that they should 
be covered then. So I would be gr.at ful if you would pursue the matter. 

I ~-ould mention that during the rest of the year, they re at 
the hospital for 2~ days per week per term. 

The Secretary, 
Bedford College. 

Marion Ferguson. 


